
 
The Office of the State Controller’s Audit, Risk, and Compliance 
Services staff are pleased to announce our upcoming internal 
controls webinar - Cybersecurity Threats. 

The webinar, which will be held on Wednesday, May 20, 2020, will 
begin promptly at 10:00 am. The Webinar is being provided at no 
charge to all state agencies, universities, and community colleges 
and qualifies for one hour of Continuing Professional Education 
(CPE) credit. 

The suggested audience for this webinar includes staff responsible for system and 
organizational controls. 
  
Each participant who plans to view the webinar and/or request CPE credit must register 
in advance. No CPE credit will be provided to non-registered participants. 

For further information, please visit our website. 

For any questions you have regarding the registration process, please contact Jan 
Prevo at 919-707-0714 or jan.prevo@osc.nc.gov. 

Thank you,  

Ben McLawhorn 

 

https://www.osc.nc.gov/state-agency-resources/training/cpe-events/webinar-cyber-security-threats/webinar-cyber-security
mailto:jan.prevo@osc.nc.gov

